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Dear Parents/Guardians,

Tomorrow morning the high school will conduct an-active shooter training with students in grades 7-12. The training will
take place only in the high school portion of the building. Elementary students will not participate and their academic day
will not be impacted by the drill. A training for elementary students will take place later in the school year.

At 7:45, just before going to class, students will be given general instructions as to what to expect. Later in the morning, the
drill itself will take place. The idea is to place students in a scenario which possibly could take place. There will be no
weapons of any sort in the building for this training. After the training, students will take part in a debriefing conversation
where they can ask questions or discuss the experience.

While I hope we never have to endure a situation like this, I believe not preparing students for this type of scenario would
be negligent on the part of the school.

Should you have any questions, do not hesitate contacting me at the school.

Sincerely,
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Danny Johnson’
King City R-1 Superintendent
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“Striving for Excellence in Education”



